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A Letter from Long Stanton's President

Dear Friends,
�
The Global Business community is waiting to see what is going to happen next in Washington. While 
that situation remains uncertain, the business of running your business continues. We all are constantly 
looking for new market opportunities or just new markets, and of course, cost containment. But who 
can help answer those questions for you before you invest? Long Stanton can!

We can help you �nd those answers, or at the very least, share our experiences in these areas with you. 
It will cost you nothing. �
�
Long Stanton is a 155 year old metal manufacturing company that is led by a sixth generation member of the family. We have re-invented ourselves so 
many times that we consider it a part of our long term business plan. Generation members #4 and #5 are still active in the business. Their experiences, 
successes and failures, and intellectual capital are valuable parts of our inventory.
�
Some of our experiences include deciding what the company does next when a segment of our business is going the way of the buggy whip. For  
example: Long Stanton made metal buttons for both the North and South during the Civil War. When the war ended, so did the orders. We produced all 
of the metal parts for the Easy Bake Oven until plastic was substituted. We established plants in China when o� shore manufacturing became a ‘must 
have’ for companies like ours; then we “re-shored” parts before it became the next big thing. The list is endless.
�
We want you to know that we are here to talk with you. Bring us your ideas and concepts, we can help. Don’t let an idea or opportunity go to waste 
because you don’t know what or where your �rst step should be.  The point is ‘we have history’, and we are still here and willing to share it. Who does 
that sort of thing today? Long Stanton does. Take that �rst step towards Long Stanton. 
�
Please call my cell phone at 513-720-3959 or email me marvinc@longstanton.com

Marvin Cunningham

Cost savings through efficient energy use and recycling.

Saving energy, recycling whenever possible, and becoming more e�cient are a part of 
our company's commitment to being a green manufacturer. This commitment is shared 
by everyone in our company, from plant �oor to ownership.

When we began to analyze how and where we could implement green practices, our 
team looked at both short term and long term solutions. We researched methods that 
were enacted by our peers, customers, vendors and our national organizations. 

Our �rst target was waste. We reviewed our scrap metal, its disposal and recycling. 
Recycling scrap steel alone reduces related water pollution, air pollution and mining 
waste to make new steel by about 70%. It also takes four times more energy to make 
new steel from virgin ore. In 2016, we recycled 324 tons (648,000 lbs) of scrap steel. This 
e�ort saved more than twice the amount of electricity that we used that year.

In 2016, Long Stanton saved 40% on lighting related costs replacing all of the lighting and �xtures in both of our plants and in the o�ce. Today, we are 
exploring the separation and recycling of di�erent types of non-metal scrap materials. This action could reduce our monthly waste pick up by one half.

If you’d like to know more about what we did and how we did it call Marvin Cunningham at 513-720-3959 or Tom Kachovec at 513-907-5222. 
We always look forward to sharing our experiences with our customers.

Dan Cunningham #5 , Park Gast #4, and Marvin Cunningham #6

http://www.montgomerycountymd.gov/sws/footprint/


